
To: <karen.dyberg@raytheon.com>, 

Cc: <Stephanie.Thomas@faa.gov>, 

Bcc:

Subject: RE: FAA Coordination Request for Raytheon FCC License  - Renewal of Call Sign WA2XZW

From: <Anuj.K.Sinha@faa.gov> - Thursday 08/21/2014 04:26 PM

Good afternoon Karen,

 

Here are the assignment numbers:

M2900-3100MHz              NGT 140379

M9300-9500MHz              NGT 140380

 

Thank you for your patience,

Anuj

 

Anuj Sinha
Frequency Management Officer, Spectrum Engineer
Federal Aviation Administration (FAA)
ESA Spectrum Engineering Services, AJW-1C5
Office: 718 977 6609 

WARNING:  This record contains Sensitive Security Information that is controlled under  49 CFR parts 15 
and 1520.  No part of this record may be disclosed to persons without a  "need to know", as defined in 49 
CFR parts 15 and 1520, except with the written permission of the Administrator of the Transportation  
Security Administration or the Secretary of Transportation .  Unauthorized release may result in civil  
penalty or other action.  For U.S. government agencies, public disclosure is governed by  5 U.S.C. 552 and 
49 CFR parts 15 and 1520.

This e-mail is intended solely for the recipient (s) named above.  The information may be privileged and 
confidential.  If you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately 
and delete the original message.

 


